
   
 

   
 

 PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS,  

13 NEW ROAD, STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 
Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints- 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Kathryn Sargent.  

Sixth Sunday of Lent Palm Sunday - 9th/10th April 2022 – Year C 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 9th 

April 

5-00PM 

 

 

Stella Grosvenor Palm Sunday 

Sun 10th 8-30AM 

 

11-00AM 

People of the Parish 

 

Amy and Ted Baker 

Mon 11th 9-00AM Anne Preston (Anniversary)  

Tues 12th 12-30PM Intentions of Mary Hobbs, Kit and Denise 

O’Sullivan (Sick) 

 

Wed 13th 9-00AM Intentions of Hannah Debney and Family  

Thurs 14th  

7-30PM 

No Morning Mass 

Rita and Larry Flanagan 

Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

Fri 15th 10-00AM 

3-00PM 

7-30PM 

Walk of Witness 

Good Friday Liturgy 

Veneration and Stations of the Cross 

Good Friday 

Sat 16th 

 

 

7-30PM 

No Morning Mass 

Lawrenzina Fernadez 

Easter Vigil  

 

 

Easter Sunday 
Sun 17th 

 

8-30AM  

 

11-00AM 

Alan Jones 

 

People pf the Parish  
PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 184 OF THE MASS BOOK. 

GIFT AID - £470 NON-GIFT AID - £999.04  
COLLECTION ON GOOD FRIDAY WILL BE FOR HOLY PLACES.  

 
RECENTLY DEPARTED 
Gwendoline Carey – Funeral Service Thursday 14th April at 1-30pm.  
 
HOLY WEEK  
ADORATION AND CONFESSION – Tuesday 12th April 6-30pm – 8pm. 
CONFESSIONS – Easter Saturday 16th April – 10am – 11am and after any Mass.  
GOOD FRIDAY WALK OF WITNESS: Meeting here at Our Lady and All Saints, at 9-45am with prayer before setting off 
at 10am.  
 
CATHOLIC POST NEWSPAPER – please tick the sheet in the porch if you would like us to place an order.  
 
GROWING IN FAITH; No Bible study this week. Restart Wednesday 27th April 10am and 7pm in the parish centre.  
ADVANCED NOTICE – Sunday 24th April – Divine Mercy Sunday. Devotions at 2.40pm                                                                                                                                                           
PARISH ACCOUNTS 2021 – Copies are available in the porch.  

 

http://www.olas.org.uk/
http://www.mcnmedia/
mailto:olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk


   
 

   
 

ARCHDIOCESE OF BIRMINGHAM PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM – SATURDAY 14TH MAY 2022 - The diocesan day 

pilgrimage to Walsingham takes place on Saturday 14th May – Fr Philip is the pilgrimage organiser. 7am – Coach 

departs, 12noon – Arrival at the Shrine, 1pm – Pilgrimage Mass, 3pm – Procession to the priory ruins, and prayers at 

the site of the Holy House, 5pm – Depart, 10pm – Arrive home.  Cost - £25 for adults, £10 for children of school age, 

servers go free.  There is a sign-up sheet in the Church porch.  

 

HARVINGTON HALL - Our Catholic historic house, is fully open again Weds-Sun for tours & events. There’s plenty 

going on. No entry fee to visit garden & cafe. Please see the website www.harvingtonhall.co.uk 

 

TODDLER GROUP - Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details and to book a place. 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – the club will be serving lunch on Wednesday 20th April at 1pm. To book at place please 
contact Elaine on 07941 833026 by Monday 18th April.  
 
INVITATION TO AFTERNOON TEA - On Wednesday 27th April, Sixth Form students from Hagley Catholic High School 
are hosting an afternoon tea in the Parish Centre from 1.30-3pm. This is open to all parishioners of Our Lady and All 
Saints and is free of charge. If you would like to book a place, please email rmiastowski@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk or 
alternatively leave a voicemail on the school office number: 01562 883193. 
 
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

FOODBANK SHORTAGES THIS WEEK - MILK (LONG LIFE) 1L CARTONS, TINNED MEAT (CORNED BEEF, HOT 

DOGS, SPAM), VEG READY MEALS (VEG SPAG BOL/VEG CHILLI), TINNED FRUIT (PREFERABLY IN 

JUICE), JARS OF COFFEE, SPONGE PUDDINGS, JAM/MARMALADE, PACKET MASH POTATO, 

TIN/CARTON RICE PUDDING/DESSERT/CUSTARD, FRUIT JUICE (LONG LIFE) 1L CARTONS, TOILET 

ROLLS, SHOWER GEL/BARS OF SOAP, SHAMPOO, DEODORANT (ROLL ON), WASHING UP LIQUID We 
are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-00am – 12-30pm. Please drop your donations to the back 
door of the parish centre.  
 
A Sponsored Walk on the Feast of St George - Saturday April 23rd, 2022 – If you wish to join this walk, please 

contact Glyn Lewis on 01562 886526 or email glewis525@yahoo.co.uk 

 

PARISH DONATIONS – Due the recent weather, we have needed to carry out repairs to the Church roof at a cost of 

£3000.  Any donations received will be put towards this.  We are very grateful to everyone who has donated over the 

last few weeks.    

 

GUIDANCE/REGULATIONS - Face coverings are now optional, but we would strongly encourage you to wear one 
whilst in Mass. This is for the protection of others and to make those still anxious feel more comfortable.  Some 
pews will still be closed to give you the option to social distance is you prefer.  Please continue to sanitise when you 
enter Church.   Communion will still be given under one kind and our ministers will sanitise and wear masks. The 
collection baskets will still be at the door, and not taken around during the service.  
 
LOURDES FUND – Maureen Hart is retiring from this fundraising role after 40 years. The fund has kindly made a 
donation to Liam Thomas.  We would like to thank Maureen on behalf of the parish for her service to this fund and 
for the number of people who have benefitted over the years.  
 
STANDING ORDERS – Please do consider paying your donation/collection to the Church via standing order, so we 
can reduce our bank charges. If you are interested, please email the parish office, or speak to Sarah in the porch 
following any weekend Mass and she can provide you with a form.  
 
HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL a member of the Emmaus Catholic Multi Academy Company and is seeking a 

Foundation Governor to join its Local Governing Body.  For further information, please contact the Clerk to Hagley 

LGB, Mrs Stella Batson at clerk@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk for an application form. 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.harvingtonhall.co.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7Colas.stourbridge%40rcaob.org.uk%7C7d17a099334e4debdfa608da081d8a58%7Cf594e61c4546432cb248cacae233b935%7C0%7C0%7C637831220205782973%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=w0x0CpxQsKSE%2FtRMBKNgZ7oI5sctNM1t07%2B7%2FVuElbk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:clerk@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk

